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Neilson Road 

Liverpool L17 7BA 

Headteacher: Miss. L. Moreton 

1.7.22 

 

General Update 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please see latest updates below: 

 

Summer Fair 

 

Thank you so much to all of you who supported school at our Summer Fair last week.  I genuinely shed a 

tear at the sight of our school being so full again after the pandemic period.  The atmosphere was bril-

liant and the children all seemed to have a fantastic time.  We also managed to raise £2168-thank you 

so much for your support!  A huge thank you to all of our staff team who made this happen! 

 

Meet the Teacher 7.7.22 

 

A reminder that there will be an opportunity to meet your child’s new class teacher on our playground 

on Thursday 7th July 3.30pm-4.00pm.  This will be an informal chance to chat to your child’s class 

teacher; it is likely there will be lots of families there so if you do need a more in depth conversation 

the school office can arrange this for you at another suitable time, please contact ao@smhsch.co.uk if 

you would like a further conversation. 

 

Staffing Updates 

 

Following my last staffing update, I can share a further update with you; this is great news for SMITH!  

Miss Norman will no longer be leaving us; she will be staying in a part time capacity so she is able to con-

tinue her studies as well as being part of team SMITH! 

 

 

Outstanding Money 

 

Can you please ensure that all monies owed are brought up to date before we break up for the summer.  

This includes trip money, dinner money and any other payment items.  Thank you in advance for your 

support. 
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Sports Days 

 

Following all Class Dojo updates, I would like to remind you that Monday is our scheduled day for Sports 

Days for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2/Hive.  All sessions will take place on our school field at the bot-

tom of Tramway Road.  We would love if you were able to join us, please don’t worry if you are not avail-

able as all children will participate regardless.  For EYFS Sports Day, please see details on Class Dojo.   

 

Wednesday 13th July-Morning Coffee and Brass Performance  

 

We would like to invite all parents to our end of year Brass Band Showcase.  This will take place on the 

junior yard at 9.15am and finish at 9.30am approx.  Children will come into school at the usual time for 

registration and then come onto the playground with their class for 9.15am.  We will have 

Tea/Coffee/Refreshments available in the KS1 hall/playground from 9.00am for parents/carers.  There 

will also be a stall with some new items to purchase so please bring small change if you would like to 

have some retail therapy!  We hope you can join us! 

 

School Reports 

 

School Reports will be distributed today for all children with the exception of Year 6.  Year 6 children 

will receive their reports next week following the SATs results being issued. We hope you all enjoy 

reading these reports and I hope this gives you the opportunity to celebrate just how amazing your lit-

tle people are!   

 

Important Dates: 

 

End of Year Disco/Film nights-please see Class Dojo for exact dates and times 

Monday 4th July-Sports Days KS1 and KS2/Hive 

Thursday 7th July-Meet the Teacher on the playground 3.30pm 

Wednesday 13th July- Morning Coffee and Brass Performance 9.15am 

Friday 15th July-End of Summer Term-Children will be dismissed at 1.30pm (no Haven available on 

this day) All children can wear their own clothes on this day 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss L Moreton – Headteacher  


